
 

 PO Box 3274, East Hampstead, NH 03826 
 Voice Mail:  603-382-3344 
 Email:  nhtysl@timberlaneyouthsoccer.org 
 Website:  www.timberlaneyouthsoccer.org 
 

 
 

Dear Neighbor, 
 
Timberlane Youth Soccer League (TYSL) is a non-profit organization run and coached by volunteers. We 
would greatly appreciate your sponsorship. Together we can provide the youth in our community with 
an opportunity to participate in a recreational soccer program that emphasizes sportsmanship and team 
building in a fun and healthy environment. 
 
Your financial support contributes to the following: 

❖ Reasonable registration fees for families 
❖ Age-appropriate player clinics 
❖ Coach training and background checks 
❖ Team equipment, including uniform jerseys, soccer balls, cones, and pinnies 
❖ Field rentals, equipment, maintenance, and weekly game preparation 
❖ Referee fees 
❖ Insurance for each player 
❖ Hardship Scholarships for all divisions 
❖ Scholarships to graduating seniors, toward further education or training 

 
As a sponsor (Bronze, Silver, Gold, or Platinum – all levels), you will receive the following: 

❖ Your information prominently displayed on the TYSL website, with information about your 
business and a link to your website 

❖ An email blast out to all participating families about your sponsorship 
As a team sponsor (Silver, Gold, or Platinum level) you will also receive the following: 

❖ Your business name on all the jerseys of one team 
❖ A plaque denoting TYSL’s appreciation of your sponsorship 

 
Please complete and return the Sponsorship Form to us AT LEAST 6 WEEKS before the start of the Spring 
or Fall Season, by mail or email. If you have any questions, or need additional information please feel 
free to contact us at the phone number or email address listed above. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this opportunity.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Timberlane Youth Soccer League 
 


